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TO:

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners
FROM:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager
BY:

Mark Bates, Finance Director

DATE:

September 26, 2011
SUBJECT:
General Fund – Funding of active projects in Capital Projects Fund

The Administration has prepared the attached schedule of active Capital Projects that have been funded by resources of the City General Fund.  These active project appropriations from the General Fund total $7,480,265.  The amounts already paid or encumbered with City P.O.’s totals $3,402,082.  This leaves a Capital Project available funding balance of $4,708,183 for its existing Capital Projects.
The Commission and Administration may wish to review and discuss the planned use and possible re-allocation of these planned General Fund – Capital Project appropriations in light of the City’s changing needs, Capital Project priorities and receipt of various grant awards.  Re-allocation of Capital Project appropriations may be made through Commission action and approval.  Funds that are not used or re-appropriated by the Commission for approved Capital Projects will be returned to the City General Fund.
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